

MINUTES OF MEETING


TECHE-VERMILION FRESH WATER DISTRICT

July 25, 2023


	The Board of Commissioners met on the above date at the Teche-Vermilion Fresh Water District office located at 315 South College Rd, Suite 110, Lafayette, LA 70503 at 10:00 a.m.  Member’s present were:  Mr. Edward Sonnier, and Mr. Donald Segura.  Member Absent: Mr. Keith Roy, Mr. Tommy Thibodeaux, and Mr. Bradley Grimmett.  In addition, present were: Mr. Donald Sagrera, Ms. Wendy Dupuis, Mr. Corey Hulin, Mr. John Istre, Mr. Alex Lopresto, Mr. Larry Carmer, Mr. Philip Parker, Mr. Sean Reed, Mr. Jon Larsen, Mr. Rober Masson, and Mr. Whitney Broussard.

	The Public Meeting was unable to be held, since there was no quorum. 

	Mr. Jon with Regions Bank presented the performance of the Districts’ Investment Portfolio.

	Mr. Larry Cramer with Seller’s and Associates presented an update on the Loreauville Canal Navigable Control Structure stating the start date for project will be pushed back.  The Contractor has not yet received the gate submittals.

	All action items will be tabled until the next Board Meeting.

The District pumped 7,761,300,000 gallons for a total of 26 days in June 2023. 

	No action was taken at this meeting, since no quorum was present. 

